
February 1, 2021 

House Finance and Taxation  

Rep. Headland, Chairman 

HB 1425 

 

Rep. Headland and House Finance and Taxation Committee, 

 

My name is David Steele and I serve as a Council member for the city of Jamestown. 

 

I urge your support of HB 1425.  Investing Legacy earnings in North Dakota is not only the right thing to 

do it is a necessary thing to do at this time.  The infrastructure needs are great throughout the state.  

With record low interest rates, now is the time to invest Legacy earnings in North Dakota and create 

North Dakota jobs with the dollars earned in North Dakota.  The jobs created here will only create more 

prosperity in our state and grow North Dakota.   

 

Please give HB 1425 a Do – Pass. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


